
 

TELFORD & WREKIN COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF AUDIT FOR THE YEAR ENDED  

31 MARCH 2021 
 
The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015  
 
Notice is hereby given that the audit of accounts of the Council for the year 
ended 31 March 2021 has been completed.  The financial statements relating 
to the accounts, containing the Auditor’s opinion have been prepared and are 
available for inspection by local government electors for the area.   
 
Inspection is available at Darby House, Lawn Central, Telford, TF3 4JA 
between the hours of 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday.  To arrange this 
contact should be made initially by email to corporatefinance@telford.gov.uk 
or by telephoning 01952 383701. 
 
Any local government elector for the area may make a copy of the financial 
statements or an extract of it. 
 
The 2020/21 statement of accounts can be accessed via the Council’s web 
site : www.telford.gov.uk/accounts 
 
Ken Clarke 
Chief Financial Officer 
Telford & Wrekin Council 
12 April 2023 
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